
United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Farmington District Office 
1235 La Plata Highway 

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

bHc-lS3Q> 

IN REPLY REFER TO: May 27, 1997 
NMSF078094 (WF) 
3162.7-3 (07327) 

Ms. Doris Maly 
Engineering Technician 

/Bonneville Fuels Corporation 
1660 tincolnrSuite 1800 
Denver, CO 80264 

RE: J Downhole Commingling 
/ No. 6E Fullerton Federal 
x 790' FNL and 1850' FEL 

No. 9 Fullerton Federal 
1190'FSL and 790'FWL 
Section 13, T. 27 N., R. 11 W. 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Section 11, T. 27 N., R. 11 W. 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Maly: 

We are in receipt of your applications dated April 9, 1997 and April 17, 1997, requesting approval for downhole 
commingling of the Kutz Gallup and Basin Dakota formations in each of the referenced wells. 

After review, we hereby approve each of the applications for downhole commingling the Gallup and Dakota 
formations in each of the referenced wells. When available, please submit the allocation factors for each of these 
wells. 

If you have further questions regarding this matter, please contact Brian W. Davis at (505) 599-6367 or 599-8900. 

Sincerely, 

07237:BWDavis:05/23/97:x6367:BonnnevilleFullertonFed6E&9.1trs 


